
We Are Going to the Farmers Market! 
 
Next Wednesday, June 7th we are going to the Holland Farmers Market! We 
will leave school at 9:15 am and then journey to the Farmer’s Market. We’ll 
be at the market from 9:30-11:00. 
 
At the market your children will be in small groups with a teacher or 
parent. They will explore the market together, ask questions to the vendors, 
and get to spend $2. I have $2 for each child saved from the field trip 
money you paid last fall. Please explain to your child that $2 is not that 
much money, so they won’t be able to purchase all they might want. ☺ We 
will also have this conversation at school. The adult will guide your child in 
making a purchase, allowing them to exchange the money. What a great 
skill to practice. ☺ 
 
We will then head to head to Kollen Park to enjoy a picnic lunch and some 
outside play. We will be back at school by 12:45 pm for a normal afternoon. 
Please plan to pack your child a cold lunch. We will bring the 
lunchboxes along to the park, no need to use a paper bag this 
time.   
 
As always if you have questions, please feel free to email me! I am excited 
to spend the morning exploring one of my favorite places in Holland and 
shopping for some fun treats with your child!  
 
Blessings,  
Melissa Izenbaard ☺  


